Process and Timelines for the
Renewal of Senior Staff Contracts

(City Council on December 14, 15 and 16, 1999, adopted this Clause, without amendment.)

The Administration Committee recommends the adoption of the Recommendation of the
Personnel Sub-Committee embodied in the confidential communication (November 29,
1999) from the City Clerk, respecting a process and timeline for the renewal of senior staff
contracts which was forwarded to Members of Council under confidential cover.

(City Council on December 14, 15 and 16, 1999, considered the aforementioned communication
(November 29, 1999) from the City Clerk, such communication to remain confidential in
accordance with the provisions of the Municipal Act, save and except the following
recommendations embodied therein:

Recommendations:

It is recommended that:

Q) the contract renewal process for the City Auditor, statutory officials, Commissioners and
other senior staff outlined in this report be approved; and

2) the appropriate City Officials be authorized and directed to take the necessary action to
give effect thereto.)



